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NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT NEGATIVE 
DECLARATION FOR 2021-2029 HOUSING 

ELEMENT UPDATE 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Isleton City Council is intending to 
adopt a negative declaration per the California Environmental Quality Act. This negative 
declaration means that the City of Isleton has prepared an Initial Study determining that 
no environmental impact is expected as a result of the City’s 2021-2029 Housing 
Element Update. 
 
A public review period will be open from August 9th, 2021 to September 9th 2021. 
Physical or digital copies of the Initial Study/Negative Declaration are available by 
request to the City at jamesgates@cityofisleton.com or may be accessed online at 
planisleton.com. 
 
Project Description: The proposed project is an update to the City of Isleton Housing 
Element for the Planning Period of 2021 through 2029. The Housing Element is part of 
the City’s General Plan, the State-mandated document that guides long-range growth and 
development decisions in the City. The purpose of the Housing Element is to identify the 
City of Isleton’s existing and projected housing needs for households of all income 
levels, and to state the City’s goals, policies, quantified objectives, financial resources, 
and scheduled programs for the preservation, improvement, and development of housing. 
The City’s Housing Element addresses the housing needs in Isleton through policies and 
programs that support the production, rehabilitation, and conservation of various types of 
housing. 
 
 
 
POSTED:  August 9th, 2021 
By:     Yvonne Zepeda, Deputy City Clerk 
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